
To all of our loyal fans and fellow Nadeshicon attendees: 
 
 

First of all we boys and girl in HOSHI★FURU would love to thank you all for your 

endless amount of support. Each and every ounce of support we get from all of you truly 
means everything to us. It gives us hope to continue to do what we are best at doing 
and that is to make music for all to hear. 
 

Unfortunately HOSHI★FURU will no longer be able to perform at Nadeshicon 2017 due 

to personal conflicts within the band. It would be unfair to give our devoted fans a 

lacklustre performance. HOSHI★FURU has always been about presenting a topnotch 

performance. Sadly it will not be the case. It was a tough decision to make but in the 
end we had no other choice but to opt out of performing at the festival this year. Doing 
this was our last resort but, sadly, it was the only route to take. For this, we deeply 
apologize to every single person who are looking forward to our performance at 
Nadeshicon. 
 
Although we are unable to attend Nadeshicon we sincerely hope that all of you will still 
have a pleasant time at the festival. We enjoyed every moment we spent at Nadeshicon 
for the past few years as attendees ourselves. We will be there with you all in spirit. 
 
Hopefully we shall return to Nadeshicon and see you lovely people in the future! 
 
 
Sincerely 

HOSHI★FURU 

 


